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Public Letter to the Obama Administration, State Department and Congress

We the undersigned denounce the 45 day suspension of Civil Liberties by the de facto coup government of Honduras.  We urge you to take immediate action to condemn this action and demand that the coup government reinstate constitutional liberties to the Honduran People.
We also ask that the United States Government demand that the coup government
1. Withdraw  the troupes from the Brazilian Embassy

2. Cease and desist from threats against president Zelaya and all the people inside the embassy, and furthermore to provide a guarantee of safety for the lives of all those in the embassy.

3. Respect the human rights of ALL Hondurans and a stop to the repression and Human Rights Violations
4. Restoration all rights illegally suspended by the de facto Government including freedom of the press and restitution of Radio Globo, Cholo Sur and other media shut down by the de facto government. 
In addition, in order to end this stand off and the violence caused by the repression, we urge the United States Government to take pressure measures against the coup government through the following immediate actions:
1. Not recognize elections held until constitutional order is restored and Manuel Zelaya is restituted to his elected office.

2. Freeze US bank accounts of coup-leaders, both in the private and public sectors.

3. Supporting United Nations and OAS efforts for the restoration of Democratically Elected Manuel  Zelaya, if necessary by force, to avoid the further bloodshed of the Honduran people and return peace to Honduras.
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